
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/31/2010 11:29:14 AM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: we talked to Aloke and Mark

FYI

From: Dietz, Sidney

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 11:27 AN

To: Cherry, Brian K

Subject: we talked to Aloke and Nark

We told Aloke Gupta of ED and Mark Breitbart, Program Manager from Structure, about the problem 
with the demand reads. Both indicated that the focus of the Structure report is residential meters, so 
the information should have no effect on the report. We told them that we are in the early stages of 
dealing with the problem, and will be reporting more to Aloke.
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